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March 12, 2020 

Dear BCS Families, 

After much discussion between Superintendent Heckt and myself, parent teacher conferences scheduled for 

March 19th and 20th will be cancelled. The students are still going to have an early dismissal on both days. The 

classroom teacher for students in PK-5 will be in contact with you to set up a phone conference for between 

now and the end of March. Students in grades 6-8 were planning to present their first round of student-led 

conferences, but we will make it so they can share their work and learning with you at home. The teachers who 

have been working with your child on the student-led conference work will be in touch with you next week to 

discuss how this can be done at home. Thank you in advance for your patience and flexibility. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at any time. 

Sincerely, 

Darryl T. Giard 

Principal 

Bolton Center School 

 


